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The City of Farmer City under an immediate boil order 
(FARMER CITY, IL – May 29, 2019) – The City of Farmer City is operating under an immediate boil order.  The main valve to the city’s only water tower burst causing the water tower to drain which resulted in a reduction in water pressure.  Crews had been working on a water main extension from the water tower.

The health department has been advised.  Residents are requested to minimize their use of water to emergencies only and to boil it until further notice.  Work is beginning immediately to repair the valve in order to refill the tower.  Water Superintendent Calvin Florey is hopeful we will be able to have this work complete by later tonight.  
Any questions, please contact Sue McLaughlin, City Manager at (309) 928-3412.  Thank you!
City Manager Sue McLaughlin
(309)-928-3412

smclaughlin@cityoffarmercity.org  

